
                                                               

PAC Hot Lunch Fundraiser June 9th  
 

Riverdale PAC is excited to announce one last Subway Hot Lunch before school is out for the summer! 
It will be held on Raven’s day, which is June 9th. 

 
Friday June 9th – Subway Hot Lunch (order Deadline Wednesday May 31st) 
Lunch program students will receive turkey or veggie sub and chocolate milk and a cookie for snack 

 
 Payments and orders are due by May 31st.  Orders not paid for by this date will be cancelled.   
 Payment by credit card can be done directly through the Munch a Lunch website 
 If you are paying by cash or cheque, please include your Munch a Lunch order number, along with your 

Child’s name and division with the payment.  Cheques should be made out to Riverdale PAC. 
 If your child is absent on Hot Lunch day you are welcome to pick up their lunch by 11:45am, otherwise please 

consider it a donation. As this is a fundraiser we are not able to offer refunds for absences. 
 

 
If you haven’t registered on Munch a Lunch yet here’s how: 

 
1) Go to: http://www.munchalunch.com/schools/riverdale/   
2) Click the “Register Here” button. The system will guide you through 
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order 
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

        5)   Returning families just need to login and update your child’s class. 
 

 
 

Our thanks to the École Riverdale parent community for supporting this fundraiser and to our wonderful Volunteers 
who help make this program a success! 

 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Volunteers Needed for Raven’s Day – June 9th 
 
We are looking for volunteers to assist with Raven’s Day, Riverdale’s fun/sports day. There 
are many opportunities and time slots available, so you will still be able to enjoy the day and 
watch your kids compete at the various stations. 
 
We’ll need help with Hot Lunch as well as a concession stand where we will be selling snacks 
and drinks throughout the day. 
 
Please scan the QR code or use the below link to sign up for the slot you would like to help 
out with. 

 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080544aeaa2fa1f94-ravens1#/ 

 
Thank You! 


